
NOTICE of PLANNING BOARD MEETING – February 14, 2018 

Town of Durham – Planning Board 

John Simoneau, Chair; Anne Torregrossa, Vice Chair; Juliet Caplinger; Brian Lanoie; 
Bonnie Cobb; and Allison Goodridge, Associate 

A regular meeting of the Durham Planning Board will be held on Wednesday, February 
14, 2018 at the Durham Town Office, 630 Hallowell Road, Durham, Maine beginning at 
7:00 p.m. 

1. Call to Order

2. Establishment of Quorum

3. Pledge of Allegiance

4. Amendments to Agenda

5. Acceptance of Minutes – January 3, 2018

6. Continuing Business – None

7. New Business –

a. Welcome new Associate Board Member Allison Goodridge

b. Conditional Use Permit Application for Get-N-Go on Royalsborough
Road re: Signage and Hours of Operation, submitted by Amanda
Shultz

c. Planning Board Report

d. Letter from DEP regarding 90 day requirement to transition to 2015
MUBEC codes

e. Bob Forrest, Durham Code Enforcement Officer, report

f. Secretary Business

8. Chairman’s Comments:

 Next Planning Board Meeting – Wednesday March 7, 2018 at the Town Office
beginning at 7:00 p.m.

Applications – with nine (9) separate packets of supporting documentation are 
due at the Town Office no later than the close of business, 4:30 p.m., on Monday, 



February 26, 2018. 
 
9. Adjournment 

 
 
cc:   Bob Forrest, Code Enforcement Officer 

Alden Allen, PIT Meetings Technician  
Ruth Glaeser, AA/TA 


